Notice of Change/Withdrawal

DEPARTMENT OF HEALTH
Board of Opticianry
RULE NO: RULE TITLE
64B12-9.017: Eligibility of Individuals Practicing in a state in which Licensure is not required.

NOTICE OF CORRECTION

Notice is hereby given that the following correction has been made to the proposed rule in Vol. 33 No. 16, April 20, 2007 issue of the Florida Administrative Weekly.

The rule was under a preliminary review by the Joint Administrative Procedures Committee. The comments made in the Joint Administrative Procedures Committee preliminary review pertained to the acronyms “ABO” and “NCLE” contained in paragraph (2)(c). The comments were well accepted, and the corrections are as follows:

(c) Current certification of the American Board of Opticianry and the National Contact Lens Examiners and verification of licensure status from another state, when applicable.

THE PERSON TO BE CONTACTED REGARDING THE PROPOSED RULE IS: Sue Foster, Executive Director, Board of Opticianry/MQA, 4052 Bald Cypress Way, Bin #C08, Tallahassee, Florida 32399-3258
